
Galloping into Term 1 of 2024 with Resilience and Joy!
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https://www.facebook.com/UnicornValleyEquestrianCentre/


On that note, we wish all of you a great term 1.
We will see you soon. (Please be careful on that
long and windy driveway of ours).

Best wishes, the Unicorn Team

With a happy neigh from all our Unicorns we introduce
our first newsletter of Term 1 in 2024.

Our School Holiday program came to an end this week.
It would not be wrong to rename the last three weeks
as a resilience marathon; we started with our first
school holiday day thoroughly washed out with 10
hours of rain. Followed by 34 degrees towards the end
of the week. However, despite Mother Nature’s
challenges, we had a great time!

Our young riders were fantastic, we worked in small
groups and went between trail rides, theory, work on
the menage to apple bobbing and horse-cooky baking.
Horses and kids were happy

Continuing from there, we decided to have a few days off, and our horses can have a rest
before we dive into our first term 2024. We will start back Monday 29.1. running throughout
the week and will see most riders coming back Saturday, 3.2.2024, for a 9-week term.

As usual, we will focus on skill development related
to horse riding, horse care, and horse love! 

We would also like to support our participants
understanding of how the natural world they
encounter at Unicorn Valley can be beneficial in
developing happiness and awareness, as well as
expand and deepen our psychological and
physiological development in a forever growing
urbanised way of living.


